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Play’s After School or during the School Holiday’s 

 
If your child wants to make arrangements to have a play with a friend after school.  Little 
Hens Childcare would ask that this is arranged between yourselves and the other child’s 
parents.  We request that you give us a couple of days’ notice of this play. 
 
If your child informs us that they are going to play and we haven’t received verbal or written 
permission from you of this arrangement we will be unable to allow your child to go.  This is 
to protect your child.  We will not able to take your child’s word on this. And will never take 
the word from another adult.    
 
This includes all friends and family members. 
 
We will make it very clear to either friends or family members of my policy if we are ever 
asked. 
 

 
 

 


